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Speaker 1 

We’re fortunate, fortunate enough in our church to be able to 

deliver pastoral care to our members by visiting the members 

and adherents with our bi monthly church newsletter, and also 

to visit more regularly if somebody is ill and deliver flowers 

to them. During the pandemic each of the Elders would phone 

around their districts every two weeks to maintain regular 

contact. We try to make sure that everyone gets a warm welcome 

every week and especially make ourselves known to anyone new 

who comes to worship with us and to make them feel 

comfortable. 

 


